
 

 
 

 

 
October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Information Event – Tuesday 25th October 

 
Year 11 is a challenging year for any student, it is our goal at The Castle Rock School to support your child 
through their studies, exams, and their next steps.  
 
I would like to invite you to a Year 11 Information Event on Tuesday 25th October (15:15 – 16:15), in the 
Bletchley Building where we will launch two exciting new projects, PS16 and Period 6.  
 
Mrs Parker has recently contacted you to briefly introduce PS16, our post-16 platform which will allow our 
students to browse opportunities available to them from many providers around Leicestershire. Mrs 
Clayfield wrote to introduce Period 6, our new approach to offering additional, subject-focused tutoring to 
every student in Year 11.  
 
I understand that many of you will have a number of questions about these new developments, so I would 
like to offer this event as a platform to have those discussions.  
 
Should you wish to attend, could I kindly request that you complete the very short attendance form, by 
following the link below, so I am able to gauge numbers for the event, alternatively please use the QR code 
at the bottom of this letter.  
https://forms.office.com/r/3DCLdr6zqj  
 
We look forward to seeing you all at the event.  
 
Kind regards.  
 
Mr K Goddard    Mrs E Parker 
Head of Year 11   Head of Sixth Form 
 

Attendance form: 

https://forms.office.com/r/3DCLdr6zqj

